Keeping in Touch Newsletter

A message from the Headteacher, Mrs Neofitou: Updates

Well done to Year 11 this week on their Geography field trip. They were a credit to the school. We are getting more and more used to our new surroundings as we approach the last two weeks of this half term.

A reminder that school closes for the half term break on Friday 27th October and students return to school on Monday 6th November.

Thank you for your support with attendance. Please continue to support our drive to ensure students are in school and let us know if we can support in any way.

Open Morning Tours

We had a series of great open mornings last week, with a lot of families hoping to see our great new facilities as we look towards our next intakes of students.

During the tours we were happy to welcome back ex-student Hinnaa, best known as the designer of our iconic logo during her time at WCA!

Hinnaa and her mother were impressed by the new school building and of course, there had to be time a photo with her work, alongside Mr. Griffin!





Safeguarding Assemblies

Years 7 to 11 last week had an assembly on Safeguarding. Safeguarding is important and all about promoting the welfare of children and protecting them from harm. This including teaching about safeguarding and our schools procedures including the trusted adult cards, and information on social media, IT and other safeguarding behaviours.

Look out for further safeguarding newsletters this year.

Keeping in Touch Newsletter

The Kickoff of Our Clubs

We have kicked off our first extracurricular activities over the last couple of weeks, starting with our sports clubs.

We want to say well done to our Year 7 Football team for completing their first ever match! This was the boys first time playing together. They played very well despite Coleshill winning 3-0. We wish them luck in their next game!

Look out for more clubs and more chances for our students to get involved in their interests!





Making at Splash at Carding Mill Valley

Yr11 Geography students have been completing their GCSE fieldwork this week at Carding Mill Valley, Shropshire.

We were really lucky with fabulous weather on both days and students made the most of this getting straight into the river to complete their data collection to find out how the river changes through the different stages. It was great to see all students getting involved.

We had several compliments from members of the public on their exemplary behaviour. Well done Yr11 Geographers!



Keeping in Touch Newsletter

	Last Week's Attendance	What's happening next week? WC 16th October (Week A)			
Y7	94.2%	Y7 Assembly – Friday – Extra Curricular Launch	Calendar		
Y8	91.2%	Y8 Assembly – Thursday – Extra Curricular Launch	Our new website also has a		
Y9	88.6%	Y9 Assembly – Wednesday – Extra Curricular Launch	calendar with key dates for the future. Check it out		
Y10	89.0%	Y10 Assembly – Tuesday – Extra Curricular Launch Thursday - Army Careers Event	here or on the homepage. https://westcoventry.atlp.or		
Y11	88.8%	Y11 Assembly – Monday – Careers	g.uk/calendar		
Y12 Y13	93.9% 89.2%	Thursday – Y13 Army Careers Event			

Lockers will be issued soon! Make sure you've paid the deposit. See more info here: https://westcoventry.atlp.org.uk/lockers/

		Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Winter Term Club Time Table	Lunch	KS3 Basketball , Sports Hall (Week B Only)	KS4 Basketball, Sports Hall (Week A Only) KS3 Fun Swim, Pool (Week B Only)	Basketball , Sports Hall	KS3 Basketball, Sports Hall	Volleyball, Sports Hall (Week A Only)
	After School (3:30pm to 4:30pm)		Badminton, Sports Hall Gymnastics, Fitness Studio Y7 Boys Football, Astro	Y8 and Y9 Boys Football, Astro Netball, MUGA	Duke of Edinburgh, 6 th Form Common Room Girls Football, Astro Table Tennis, Sports Hall	

Are you following us on social media?

Make sure you get all updates from West Coventry Academy!



https://twitter.com/westcovacademy

@westcovacademy



https://www.facebook.com/ WestCoventryAcademy/

West Coventry Academy